NLPSPA Board Elections 2023

At the Annual General Meeting on October 11, 2023, we will have three (3) positions to fill on the Board of Directors.

The NLPSPA Board is a Governance/Policy Board and is seeking Directors who are **Voting** members in good standing, with high ethical standards, effective communication, leadership and interpersonal skills, and with an ability to positively influence discussion and review meeting materials. Adequate internet access, computer capability, a comfort level using virtual meeting platforms and having some time to contribute would also be of asset. If you think you meet most of these requirements, this opportunity might be just the right fit for you.

For clarification, **Voting** members are those persons who are in receipt of a Provincial Public Sector Pension or who are surviving spouses of such persons, or in receipt of a pension from the Government Money Purchase Pension Plan. Affiliate, Associate, Honourary and Reciprocal members are not eligible for election to the NLPSPA Board.

If you are interested in joining the NLPSPA Board, please complete the attached, brief form and return it to Cheryl at the NLPSPA Office at pensioners@npspa.ca no later than September 15, 2023. If you would like to speak to the Nominations Chair, Executive Director or President on this, please advise Cheryl and she will set up the contact for you.

To make the process of completing your submission as easy as possible, please answer the questions below directly into an email to pensioners@npspa.ca

Name:

Full Mailing Address:

Email:

Telephone, including cell number:

NLPSPA Membership Number:

- 1. Provide a brief summary of your employment experience
- 2. Briefly describe your volunteer experience and interests
- 3. Briefly describe what skills you can bring to the Board
- 4. Tell us why you might like to serve on the NLPSPA Board